

Fete Meeting Minutes for February 2016

Present – Karen A, Karen T, Mike and Roger.

Apologies – Bunty, Ruth, Helene and Emily.

Report from Bunty.

4 toilets have been ordered.

Litter picking not heard from so any ideas from the committee?

Actions for Bunty

Put advert in BHNews about Haart notice boards.

Contact Scouts and Guides to ask about litter picking with maybe a donation to their organisations from us if they can help?

Security?

Report from Ruth.

All going well, with most of the bands sorted.

Action for Ruth.

Contact Mike with the band names for the website.

Report from Emily.

She has given the leisure club a booking form, just waiting to hear back. PTA form will be in next meeting. She is trying to get some more children related stalls.

Action for Emily.

Pass on Katherine (street dancing) details to Helene as she is arranging the arena.

Ask PTA to help with car parking.

Report from Roger.

He has asked about permission to have the Fete banner up for 2 weeks, just awaiting final conformation. Dominio has been asked for a donation, in principal yes.

Programme for next year is ongoing.

Action for Roger.

Banner permission.

Permits for the Fete on the green.

Report from Karen T.

All OK with Tesco for cream tea donations. Tesco will do a Farm to Fork stall.

Actions for Karen T.

Fillout a booking form for the Tesco stall.

Report from Mike.

He will advertise bands when he has the names.

He wish the Fete poster in a jpeg or pdf form for the website.

Report from Karen A.

Stall are coming in.

Toni's ices are booked.

Belly dancers are booked for arena, a half hour slot with £25 for their petrol as before.

Cricket club to provide an all-day BBQ this year.

Bradley confimed as coming.

RJ Grill are coming, just awaiting their booking form.

Donuts are coming again this year.

I have ask Sarah Adams to arrange the music in the Church again this year.

I was sent an email about a firm caleed Masquerade who do performance entertainment, We discussed this after the email being sent to all the committee. We will book the Punch and Judy for this year and see what they are like. Talked about the Zorbing, we will have both the Land and Body ones. They will give us 20% of their takings.

Actions for Karen

Book Masquerade.

Contact Helene with Belly dancer details.

Confim with Zorbing about their booking.

Contact the Church about Performing rights licence.

We left the car parking issue to the next meeting as not enough of us to make a decision.

Next meeting Tuesday 8th March 7.30pm in Tesco training room.